NR_key_name:	605A85820E1DD168852564C9004C7112
SendTo:	CN=Douglas Horne/O=ARRB @ ARRB
	CN=David Marwell/O=ARRB @ ARRB;CN=Jeremy Gunn/O=ARRB @ ARRB;CN=Tom Samoluk/O=ARRB @
СоруТо:	ARRB;CN=Eileen Sullivan/O=ARRB @ ARRB
DisplayBlindCopyTo:	
BlindCopyTo:	
From:	CN=Christopher Barger/O=ARRB
DisplayFromDomain:	
DisplayDate:	07/03/1997
DisplayDate_Time:	10:04:34 AM
ComposedDate:	07/03/1997
ComposedDate_Time:	9:54:57 AM
Subject:	Joint Staff, NARA, NSA, etc.
	Spoke to Will this morning. I asked if he wanted us to make copies of their documents for the purpose of
	marking requested redactions. He informed me that they will either be declassifying or referring to other
	people; he expects that "we won't be requesting any redactions, or barely any." Given that, he thought it
	would be okay to just make copies of the documenst we need to (if we need to) as they come up next
	week. Also, left another voice mail message for Tilley about who is responsible for RIFing the Califano docs. He
	has yet to respond.Finally, I talked to our NSA p.o.c. this morning. They had been waiting on the 85 docs,
	intending to submit them to us with the next new batch. I explained that my bosses were anxious to have as
	much go through the pipeline before I left as possible, and requested that if it was at all possible, he send
	them to us now. He agreed to do this, so I expect we'll have the "fixed" documents by Monday, at which point
	I can go about re-checking them, and attaching the Final Determination Forms to them in preparation for their
	delivery to NARA.There. Now I've done everything you asked. Now, I must go copy. So get off of my back and
Body:	leave me alone. :-)
recstat:	Record
DeliveryPriority:	Ν
DeliveryReport:	В
ReturnReceipt:	
Categories:	